
Question to the Deputy Mayor and Executive Lead for Strategic Planning, Housing 
and Energy (Councillor Thomas (D)) 
 
The former B & Q store in Torre has lain empty for a number of years.  
 
The Council has consulted on a scheme for housing and community facilities, but 
since the consultation nothing has happened and the site remains empty and 
unused. In the meantime many local residents are crying out for quality housing. 
 
Can the Council provide an update on what is happening with the scheme it 
consulted on? 
 

Submitted by Swithin Long 


